
Corporativo Lanix S.A.de C.V. 
 

Date: :11/15/2011 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, Corporativo Lanix S.A.de C.V, declared that our product,  
GSM Dual Band GPRS Digital Mobile Phone, Model No: T60  
The original FCC ID: ZC4T60, granted on 05/17/2011, 
Now we request applies for a new FCC ID: ZC4T60B.  
 
The circuit principle, PCB Layout, Bill of Materiel and Appearance of the material are the same;  
Only difference is the follow part:  

Different Change ID: ZC4T60B Original ID: ZC4T60 
 Front side:  

The dialing key, Menu key, Exit 

key size. 

 Reverse side: 

Camera peripheral accessories 

    
 Front side Reverse side Front side Reverse side 

The original original FCC ID: ZC4T60 will remains in effect. 
The original identification used on the equipment prior to the change in identification. 
The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the 
changed identification 
 
External photographs are included in the application. 
 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Client’s signature:  
Client’s name / title: Oscar R.Guzman Rodriguez / Product Manager 
Contact information / address: 
Tel: 6621090800 
Email: oguzman@lanix.com 
Address: Carrtera internacional Hermosillo-Nogale Km 8.5 Hermosillo, Sonora,Mexico 


